
Our mission is to inspire students to achieve personal success by working together to create a safe, supportive, caring and  

welcoming learning environment. 

Building a Strong 
Foundation for Tomorrow 

Summer Blake 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

2016 
January 4th  Professional Learning Day—NO SCHOOL 
January 5th  Students return from Christmas Break 
January 28th  District Education Public Sustainability Meeting #3 in Fredericton 
   (Location to be announced) 
 
February 2nd  Groundhog day 
February 14th  Valentine’s Day 
 

In the event school is closed due to the weather, you may call the Anglophone West     

Office at 506-453-5454 or 1-888-388-4455.  In most cases, cancellations are           

announced on local radio stations by 6:00 am. 

The final District Education Public Sustainability Meeting will be held on  

Thursday,  January 28th in Fredericton.   This is a regularly scheduled Public 

DEC Meeting where they will bring the sustainability study to a conclusion 

through final discussions, a motion and a vote.  The DEC Chair will then write 

to the Minister of  Education to formally advise the outcome of  the study.  The 

Minister of  Education will then review the recommendations from the DEC and 

will let us know in April, 2016 of  the final decision. 
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The winner of the afghan was Joyce Pike.  Congratulations Joyce!  We raised 

$153.00 to help with school initiatives. 

Thanks so much for your support! 

Thank you to the Calithumpians for coming 

to our school on December 17th.  All       

students were entertained with their         

performance on Reduce, Reuse, Recycle.  

After their presentation, the Grade 3 & 4  

students participated in a workshop.   

We would like to wish Mr. McEwing 

all the best  in the new year.  He will 

not be with us for the remaining of 

the school year.   We would also like 

to welcome Ms. Danielle Upshall               

as the new teacher in the Grade 4-5. 



Congratulations to Maryanne Morehouse and 

Dana Brewer.  They each won a beautiful wood 

turned bowl at the Christmas Concert.  Thank 

you to Jason Pike who made and donated the 

bowls. 

Thank you to Grace Pike, Wilma 

Gilchrist and Jackie Sproull for coming 

to our Christmas Concert.  They are 

family to Myrtle Bradley who wrote 

our play.  At the end of the concert, 

they were presented with the original 

script. 
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